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Shoal River Drive Closed August 12 Through 15 
 

Shoal River Drive in Crestview will be closed beginning at 8 a.m. Monday, August 
12  through Thursday, August 15, while crews replace a cross drain pipe. The 
closure is east of Live Oak Court; therefore, will necessitate residents using a three 
mile detour, from Airman’s Memorial Road to Live Oak Church Road. Please plan 
accordingly.  For more information, call 850-689-5772. 
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